
 

 

May 31, 2024 

 

 

 

Amy Oeth 
Senior Planner 
City of Milwaukee, Department of City Development 
809 N. Broadway, 2nd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Dear Ms. Oeth: 

 

On behalf of the Greater Milwaukee Association of REALTORS®, we would like to offer our strong 

support for the Growing MKE Draft Plan. We feel the DCD’s efforts and engagement with community 

stakeholders throughout this process was crucial for ensuring that the changes reflect the needs and 

priorities of the community.  

 

The proposed zoning changes could open many doors for increased development and housing 

choices in the city of Milwaukee that in turn create walkable neighborhoods, increased transit 

options and access to jobs, and providing more quality, affordable housing choices.  

 

REALTORS® sell more than just bricks and mortar, they sell the quality of life that surrounds and 

impacts a property. We believe this plan can be a pathway to improving the quality of life in the city 

and attracting residents to the city to reach the Mayor Johnson’s goal of becoming a city of one 

million people. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Ruzicka      Marne Stuck 

President      Government Affairs Director 
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